
 
 
Town and Country Animal Hospital is pleased to announce the grand opening of our new 
grooming facility located in the building immediately next door to our veterinary hospital. Our 
AKC safety certified groomers are able to provide grooming, bathing and nail trims for your 
four- legged friends along with more convenient parking for our animal hospital. 
 
Jamie, the newest addition to our team, comes with over 15 years’ experience in the grooming 
industry. In addition to her excellent scissor skills, Jamie is committed to delivering a positive 
and enjoyable experience for each pet’s grooming visit. 
 
A cage free environment is offered for our social pups; however, we also provide dedicated 
housing for dogs that enjoy more alone time. We do require that pets are current on their 
immunizations.  
 
Our Pet Grooming is open: 
Tuesday- Friday    8am to 5pm   
Saturday                 8am to 12pm 
 
Please call our receptionists at Town and Country Animal Hospital at 239-353-5060 to schedule 
a grooming appointment or to request further information. 
 


